1. Home

Richmond Station Newsletter - June 7, 2018

By Richmond Station June 07, 2018 | 7:43 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

Hello! My name is Michelle L. Jean and I am the newly assigned Captain of Richmond Station.

I have been with the San Francisco Police Department for 27 years. As an officer I worked the Bayview, Tenderloin, and Park Stations. As a Sergeant, I worked 6 1/2 years at the Ingleside Station. As a Lieutenant, I was assigned to the patrol division and served at the Tenderloin, Richmond, and Mission Stations. Also as a Lieutenant, I was assigned to the Special Victims Unit, Internal Affairs – Criminal Division, and at the Police Academy. When promoted to Captain, my first assignment was the Homeland Security Unit and the Departments Operation Center.

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags
Captain's Message
Announcements
PDF Newsletters

Featured News

SFPD Arrests Suspect Involved In the burglary of a business in Southern District 24-144

November 22, 2024 | 9:10 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Arrests Narcotics Suspects 24-143

November 22, 2024 | 6:03 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Arrests 8 Suspects in Organized Retail Theft Series 24-142

November 21, 2024 | 9:16 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

Officer Involved Discharge 24-141

November 16, 2024 | 12:23 AM Featured Announcements News Release